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November 23, 1999

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, California 95060

SUBJECT: REAR BUME’ER DEER HOIST

Members of the Board:

Included in this year’s Public Works Budget was the purchase of three rear bumper
mounted deer hoists. These hoists are used to load heavy objects into pickup beds. Their use
greatly reduces the potential for lifting related injuries. Bids were solicited, and the low bid is
$1,000 higher than the budgeted amount of $9,000. Savings are available from the purchase of a
flail mower and could be used to cover this overage.

It is therefore recommended that the Board of Supervisors approve the use of $1,000
in savings from the purchase of a flail mower to purchase three rear bumper deer hoists.

A. FANTHAM
Director of Public Works
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RECOMMENDED FOR APPROVAL:

copy to: Public Works (Glenn Di Orio, Fleet Maintenance)
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